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Board of Trustees
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Beverly Price, Secretary (767-3701)
Julia Cady, Treasurer (767-1586)

News of note for October and November ...

Annual meeting reminder. The annual
PMA meeting will be held on October
19 at the home of Julia Cady, PM 165.
Residents will soon receive a letter with
details about the meeting time and
agenda.

Furnace inspection. AC Service will
inspect furnaces and change filters
during the first two weeks of October.

Salt delivery. Salt delivery is
tentatively scheduled for October 8.

Large trash items pick-up. The
Trustees request that large trash items be
placed at the curb no earlier than
Wednesday evening for pick up on
Thursday.

Call for candidates. Residents are
encouraged to join the slate of
candidates for the position of PM
Trustee. If you are interested, please
contact Elaine Brown, Bev Price, or
Julia Cady soon.

Newsletter submissions. The
NEWSLETTER is issued bimonthly.
Submissions are always welcome; items
may be delivered to Peggy Saari at PM
230 (767-7399; peggy@innovio.com).

THE RECIPE CORNER
Napa Apple Pudding

1 cup sugar

4 tablespoons butter
1 egg

1 cup flour

1 teaspoon soda

1 teaspoon cinnamon
1/4 teaspoon nutmeg
1/4 teaspoon salt

2 cups chopped apples
1/2 cup nuts

1/2 cup raisins

Cream together sugar and butter; blend
in beaten egg. In separate bowl,
combine dry ingredients; blend into
creamed mixture until smooth. Stir in
apples, nuts, and raisins. Bake at 350
degrees for 35 minutes or longer.

Peggy Saari

Share a recipe!
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